
 

                                                                                                     

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Events. 

 

World Book Day- To celebrate World Book Day 
we will be inviting the children to come to 

nursery dressed as their favourite book 
character on Thursday 6th March. We would also 

like to invite parents/ carers into nursery that 
week to read a book to the children in your 

child’s room. If this is something you would be 
interested in please speak to a member of staff. 
 
 

Mother’s Day Breakfast – To celebrate 
Mother’s Day we will be hosting a Mother’s Day 
Breakfast on Friday 28th March at 8:45am. If any 

mums would like to attend please contact the 
email address below. 

 
 

deputy@crossleymillnursery.co.uk 
 
 

Parents Evening - On Wednesday 30th April 
parents will be invited in for Parents Evening to 

have a meeting with your child’s key person. We 
will also have some delicious food for everyone 

to sample cooked by our chef. Appointments 
will be available to book on Tapestry closer to 

the time, so keep your eyes peeled for this. 
 
  

Health & Safety. Safeguarding. 

Please can we remind parents and carers that 

mobile phones are not permitted within the 

nursery rooms.  

Also please do not let anyone else in the 

building with you even if it is a parent that you 

know and ensure the door is closed behind 

you. This is for safety reasons. Many thanks.  

 

 

Crossley Mill Nursery Spring 2025 
 

A big welcome back to all our families after the Christmas break, we 
hope you all had a well-deserved rest.  

Also, a big welcome to all our new families. It’s lovely to see lots of new 
faces around the building. 

Dates for your Diary.  
Nursery Closure Dates 2025. 

 
Friday 18th April (Good Friday) 

Monday 21st April (Easter Monday) 
Monday 5th May (Bank Holiday) 

Monday 26th May (Bank Holiday) 
 

Summer Closure. 
 

Nursery is closed from 
Monday 25th August and re opens on Monday 

1st September. 
 

Christmas Closure. 
 

Nursery will be closing at 3:00pm on Tuesday 
23rd December and re opens on Monday 5th 

January. 

 

Crossley Mill Holiday Club. 
 
 

 
 
 

Crossley Mill Holiday Club will be open for 
February Half Term from 17th-21st February for 
children aged Reception to Year 6. Click on the 
link below to see what we have planned this 

Half Term. 
 

Activity_plan_Feb_2025.pdf  
 

Don’t forget to register your child through our 
website before making a booking. The booking 

system will open for February Half Term on 
Monday 27th January.  

mailto:deputy@crossleymillnursery.co.uk
https://crossleymillnursery.org.uk/media/file-uploads/Activity_plan_Feb_2025.pdf


The Office   
 

 

 

 

 

 

Bobkins.  

The Baby Room. 

 

What we have planned Spring Term  

 

 

This spring term in Bobkins we will be exploring our environment 
and seeing the spring changes that are happening around us, such 
as new leaves on trees and spring flowers growing. We will also be 
looking at different spring animals such as lambs and chicks. 
The Bobkins will also be engaging in Easter crafts and baking, and 
adding some colour to our balcony by planting some seeds and 
watching them grow into flowers.  
 

    Caroline              Astrid               Courtney

          Dale.                         Kelly.                       Jess. 

This term the management team are focusing on staff 
wellbeing through staff survey’s, supervisions, observations 
and room meetings.  
Safeguarding training will also be taking place this term, with 
all staff refreshing their knowledge on this subject through 
online training.  Jessica 

 

This term the babies are looking forward to getting out and about in the community, going on walks 
to explore nature and looking at spring flowers. This will be followed by making colourful floral displays. 
We are also going to be looking at what animals are born in spring as well as looking at our family 
books to see photos of our own families.  
The babies are also going to be getting stuck into lots of different easter activities such as creating 
bright displays using their creative skills, along with a range of tuff trays for them to explore.   

Sarah 

 

Eve 

 



 

 

Andrea          Ryan              Rebecca          Charlie           Dale 

             Charlie 

 

 

Gullivers. 

 
 

 

 

        

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

Lilliput’s. 

In Lilliput’s this term we are going to be focusing on turn taking and sharing. 
We will be taking part in various group games and activities to promote this 
such as board games and promoting positive behaviour.  

We are also going to be learning about and celebrating various festivals such 
as Chinese New Year and Valentines Day. We plan to get stuck into lots of 
different messy tuff trays based around these themes and bake some delicious 
treats for the children to take home.  

  Andrea.                        Ryan.                       Olivia. 

This term the Gullivers are focusing on settling back into the nursery routine 
after the Christmas break and welcoming new children into the room who 
have transitioned from Lilliput’s.  
We are focusing on identifying our emotions, by participating in small social 
circles and activities. Some of the Gullivers have also started to focus on the 
initial letters from their name, attempting to identify these through activities 
and within the environment.  

 Bethany.                            Georgina.                        Laura.                            Nichola. 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Partnership with Parents. 
Do you have a skill or talent that you would like to share with us at 

nursery? Whether this be singing or baking, planting or crafting then we’d 
love for you to hear from you! Our nursery door is always open for parents 
to come in share their passion with the children. Please feel free to get in 

touch with the office for more information.  

Ella. 

 


